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The survey below has been designed to measure 
the widely felt issues FACS Community Services 
Psychologists are currently facing in their role. 

The data collected from the survey will be used to 
collaborate with the Psychological Services 
Executive and address issues that impact the role 
of Community Services Psychologists. Please 
note: all answers will be treated as confidential. 

Any data provided to the Psychologists Vocational 
Advisory Group Executive will be on an 
aggregated basis only. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It will take less than 10 minutes to complete the 
survey. We also would encourage you to take 
advantage of the comments field after each 
question. 

Please complete the survey HERE by Friday,  
1 December 2017. 

Update your details 

If you have moved home or work location, or you 
have changed any of your contact details, please 
click HERE to update. 

Join the PSA/CPSU NSW HERE. 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QDX6SCV
https://membership.psa.asn.au/
https://membership.psa.asn.au/Register

